
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
August 11, 2016 
 
Don Saling  
City of Sterling 
421 N. 4th Street 
Sterling, CO 80751 
 
RE: Extension Request Approved; Incomplete Application for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession 

of Operators; Rothe Sand & Gravel Pit; Permit M-1995-017; Revision SO-01   
 
Dear Mr. Saling: 
 
On August 11, 2016 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date 
for requested materials regarding the incomplete application for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of 
Operators. The Division has approved your 30-day extension request.  

 
Please return the required documents to the Division before September 12, 2016 to complete the application. All 
completed permit documents, outlined in the Division’s June 17, 2016 incomplete application letter, are required to 
be submitted for consideration of your Request for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators 
Application. An incomplete application will be denied. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc:  Lee Roy and Marlene J. Rothe, 19727 Factory St. Sterling, CO 80751 
 
ec:   Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 Barbara Coria, Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 J. Curt Penny, City Attorney, City of Sterling 
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